
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information for persons returning  

from China, Italy, Republic of Korea, Islamic Republic 

of Iran and other countries impacted by  

the coronavirus SARS-CoV-2 

 

Last few weeks, there were multiple cases of respiratory illness in China, 

Italy, Islamic Republic of Iran and South Korea (up-dated list of countries 

available on www.who.int, www.ecdc.europa.eu, www.gis.gov.pl) that 

were accompanied with signs and symptoms of cough, fever, dyspnoea and 

difficulty breathing. 

If you travelled to those countries during last 14 days and you encounter 

those symptoms, please call sanitary-epidemiological station immediately or 

visit the department of infectious diseases at a hospital where an adequate 

medical procedure would be prescribed.  

All information for travelers available on gov.pl/koronawirus and 

gis.gov.pl 

 

Chief Sanitary Inspector 

 

 

Warsaw, March 1, 2020 

http://www.gis.gov.pl/

